
   

    Louisiana Department of 
       Health Informational Bulletin 
         
 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana Providers 
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Subject: Informational Bulletin 25-4:  JYNNEOS Vaccine (CPT 90611)                        

 

Informational Bulletins that summarize policies and/or procedures are intended 
for quick reference and are accurate on the date they are issued.   

 
             JYNNEOS Vaccine (CPT 90611) 
 
             AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana would like to inform you that on April 1, 2024, the JYNNEOS vaccine (CPT  

              90611) became commercially available. Providers administering the vaccine should follow the guidelines  

              below when submitting claims: 

 

              Commercially Purchased Vaccine:  

• Submit the claim with the billed amount that reflects the provider’s cost of the vaccine. 

• Reimbursement will be the lower of the billed charges or the fee on file for recipients 19 years of 

age and older. 

 

              Government-Provided Vaccine Stock:  

• Submit the claim with a $0 billed amount.  

• Reimbursement will be $0 (paid).  

 

               Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program Update:  

 

               On August 1, 2024, coverage for the JYNNEOS vaccine was extended to recipients 18 years of age  

               under the VFC program. 

• Claims for VFC-provided vaccine stock should be submitted with a $0 billed amount 

• Reimbursement will be $0 (paid).  

 

               Please ensure proper billing practices are followed based on the source of the vaccine to ensure accurate  

               claim processing. 

 

 

 

 

https://ldh.la.gov/assets/docs/BayouHealth/Informational_Bulletins/2025/IB25-04.pdf


 
               What do you need to do? 

 

               AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana will update our claims processing system to reflect this change by March 2,  

               2025.  AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana will recycle any impacted claims within 15 calendar days after the  

               system update.  Providers do not need to take action.  

 

               For full details, please see Informational Bulletin 25-4. 

 

               Questions regarding this message should be directed to AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana Provider 

               Services at 1-888-922-0007. The Provider Services Department can be reached daily between 7:00 am 

               – 7:00 pm.  

  
Missed an Informational Bulletin?  
You can find a complete listing of Informational Bulletins on the Provider Newsletters and Updates page of 
our website under the header Louisiana Department of Health Informational Bulletins. 
 
Need to update your provider information? Send full details to: network@amerihealthcaritasla.com. 
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